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December  2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
 
Stationery for 2022 
 
The Junior team will once again be having stationery packs for next year.  
This will ensure that all children have the correct stationery and hopefully it will be 
easier for you. 
 
Packs are available from Stationery City in Porana Road – opposite Pak’n Save 

as of Monday 10 January 2022. 
 

 
 
 
The cost of the stationery pack will be: 
 
  Year 1   $61.50  -  payable at Stationery City 
   
  A5 spelling cards (Yellow and Blue) -   $5.00  -  available at the 
          school office 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Jodine Watts 
Office Manager 
 
 


